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I have been a regular buyer of produce at the Spencer Creek Community Growers 

Market for many years.  The vegetables are for our personal use and are from a 

known source and grown by friends in our neighborhood. 

The Oregon Legislature has, I think, inadvertently cut off our source of fresh, locally 

grown produce that have had negligible impact on our local water supply.  This is a 

prime example of “ One medicine does not cure all ills” . Please lend your support to 

moving HB 3372 on to the next step. We need you to support us in this simple but 

effective way to remedy a situation impacting many families. 

 

Thank you 

 


